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Welcome back to the new school year.   
We hope you all had a wonderful holiday and are ready for the new year ahead.  

On behalf of all the staff, I would like to thank our parents who support the school so well.  
This week all the children have arrived on time,  looking very smart in their new school 

uniforms and are as usual a real credit to our school and to you.  
I know this will continue, and I wish every family a wonderful year at Corpus Christi  

Catholic Primary.  I hope we continue to work in partnership so that every one of our  
fabulous pupils achieves to the best of their abilities. 

 

Welcome to New Staff  and Pupils 
We welcome back Miss Midgley who has returned to our school.  We also look forward to welcoming our 

new Reception children and their families next week as they begin their time with us at Corpus Christi 
Primary.  I am sure you will all make everyone feel most welcome. 

 

Thank you 
A special thank you to Mr Bradley, Miss Holdsworth and Miss Hamilton who have worked tirelessly  

over the summer holidays to ensure school is looking its best. We thank them for all their hard work! 
 

A tte nda nc e  
 Please remember that full attendance is expected wherever possible. Children need to be in school on 

time, every day to reach their full potential. Our school target is 96.7%. Due to Government law, holidays 
are no longer authorised. Before booking a holiday, you will need to arrange an appointment with myself 

and Mrs Midgley to discuss the reasons for the request.  Then an exceptional leave form must be  
completed. Medical and dental appointments need to be taken outside school time unless in  

emergencies. Thank you for your co-operation. 

Queries 
On the very rare occasion that a parent has questions or concerns please direct them firstly to 
your  child’s classteacher who can almost always help you to resolve or answer your queries.  
If this is not possible then please see myself or one of the Assistant Headteachers in school -  

Miss Horkan, Mrs Kilvington and Mr Doyle. 
 

Good luck and God bless us all during the new school year ahead. 

 



 



 

Conf i rmat ion   
2020 

If any baptised Catholic children in Year 6 wish to be confirmed  
in February 2020, please contact school and complete the form. 

 
A meeting for parents will be held on Tuesday 17th September, from 
7.00pm at St. Theresa’s Church, Ring Road, Crossgates. LS15 7LD.  

 

Confirmation will be taking place in our Parish on 11th February 2020. 

As part of our understanding of democracy 

as a British Value, all the children in every 

class have voted for the following : 

 School Council 

 Bistro Buddy  

 Corridor Cop  

 Sports Councillor  

 Class charity 

 Class Saint 



 



 

IMPORTANT DATES  

DATE DAY TIME EVENT 

9 Sep MON All day Photographs will be taken for Years 1– 6. 

26 Sep THU All day 
Reception individual and group photographs taken. 
Family photographs will also be taken 

26 Sep THU 7.00pm 
Pontifical Mass of Thanksgiving and Veneration of the Relic at 
Corpus Christi Church with Bishop Marcus Stock. Faith supper 
afterwards. 


